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Your reference: Norland NP Submission
Please ask for: Victoria Hinton

Dear Clive,
Submission of the Norland Neighbourhood Plan

Thank you for the submission of the draft neighbourhood development plan for the
Norland area to the Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea on 11 June 2013.

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea, as the local planning authority, is
required under Paragraph 6(4)(a) of Schedule 4B of the Town and Country Planning Act
1990, to notify the qualifying body that the proposal has been properly submitted.

| confirm that the Council is satisfied that the statutory requirements have been met:

a) the Norland Neighbourhood Forum, as designated on 15 June 2012, is a qualifying
body authorised to act;

b) the proposal complies with Section 61F relating to neighbourhood areas:
c) the appropriate documents have been submitted with the proposals; and

d) the requirements of the regulations have been met.

Yours sincerely

Jrmll b

Jonathan Bore
Executive Director for Planning and Borough Development
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